
Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                                                  14 April 2021
Kia Ora Koutou.

Friday 16 April Last day of Term 
School finishes at 3pm

Monday 3 May Term 2 Starts

Friday 4 June Teacher Only Day - no school 
for children

Upcoming Events

Thank you for the way you have supported your children this term.  Working 
together means better outcomes for children and we certainly have evidence 
in our classrooms of creative learning and positive progress.  The children 
are extremely proud to share their work with me and I would like to 
acknowledge the children and the teachers for all their efforts to achieve 
learning goals.

This Friday is the last day for both the Kelly Club and the St Aubyn’s Church 
After School Care programmes.  We thank them both for the service they 
have given to the school community over many years.  

Below is information about the new After School programme operating in the 
hall from Monday May 3 (first day of term).




